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Wellington Branch Holds  

Sensory Friendly Fall Festival 
 

The Wellington Branch will hold a Sensory Friendly Fall 

Festival on Sun, Nov 17, at 1:30 pm. The festival is open for all to 

attend and will celebrate the season with games, crafts, face painting 

and more for children and teens, ages 0-17, with special needs and their 

families. 

 

“At the Palm Beach County Library System, we have the 

opportunity to connect communities through various activities and 

events,” said Wellington Branch Children’s Specialist Stacey Shiels-

Watts. “When we advocate and spotlight groups that may have 

boundaries to services, we can inspire thought and erase preconceived 

notions.” 

 

“This does not only benefit those with special needs, but it 

strengthens the Library System and the community as a whole,” said 

Shiels-Watts. 

 

To preregister, call 561-790-6070. The Wellington Branch 

Library is located at 1951 Royal Fern Drive, Wellington 33414. 

 

For more information, visit www.pbclibrary.org/sensory-

friendly-fall-festival. 
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